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Greetings Senator Claxton,  
Representative Meyer, and  
esteemed members of the Health and Human Services Committee, 
 
My name is Beth Johnson and I am a resident of Alexander. I come to you with written 
testimony supporting Bill LD 867 “An Act to Prohibit Mandatory Covid-19 Vaccinations for 5 
Years to Allow for Safety Testing and Investigations into Reproductive Harm”  
 
I support this Bill and others like it that deter or eliminate vaccine mandates. My support is based 
on the ever-changing CDC guidelines. Just last week, the CDC changed its quarantine 
recommendation. The change is reported to be “motivated by science”. This resonates to me that 
experts are still learning new information about the virus. So, how is it that we can design an 
effective vaccine for a virus that scientists are still studying? I believe the risk of receiving any 
new vaccine should be the responsibility of those who choose to be vaccinated. I hope you will 
agree and support this Bill also. 
 
Respectfully, 
Beth A. Johnson 

            


